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Dear Temianka, It is  
frightfully beautiful here.   
I wish I could stay here  
altogether in      Henri Temianka  
San Carlo, the most  
beautiful opera.   
But nonetheless     78 
I will come back  
to London in March.     London NW8 
      29, Abercorn Place 
Cordially,  
 

Stefan Zweig 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


